
Many people know about Catholic Charities of 
Oregon because of one of our services, which we 
have been offering since 1933.

The reality is that we are involved across Oregon 
providing for many critical needs and offering life-
changing support for the most vulnerable among 
us.

We combat homelessness, create affordable 
housing, assist needy families with food and baby 
supplies, and welcome refugees and migrants. 
Remember, we can’t do any of it without you.

In this effort, parishioners and Catholic Charities 
of Oregon make a great team. Will you answer the 
call to help continue our work and fulfill our sacred 
mission to offer dignity and hope?

Kaleen Deatherage
Interim CEO/Executive 

SECOND COLLECTION MAY 3-4

WAYS TO ANSWER THE CALL TO DIGNITY AND HOPE
Return the envelope provided in our appeal brochure to your parish the weekend of May 3rd and 4th 
(or the weekend designated by your parish); or

Mail the pre-addressed envelope with your gift to Catholic Charities; 2740 SE Powell Blvd. #1 Port-
land, OR 97202; or

Make your secure online donation at https://give.catholiccharitiesoregon.org/
give/665061/#!/donation/checkout or scan the QR code at right. 

An outreach worker visits a homeless camper. 

A resident of Esperanza Court heads to her apartment 
after shopping at an on-site food pantry created to 
ease the burdens of inflation. 
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YOU MIGHT BE SURPRISED
at everything we do


